
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 22, 2017

Attn: Marc Lecerf
Xwing inc
335     
San Francisco, CA 94103
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Marc Lecerf,

This refers to application, File No.   0694-EX-ST-2017, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  We
requested additional information on June 1st but did not receive a response.  Accordingly, we cannot
proceed any further with your application.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     38531

        Sincerely,

          Anthony Serafini
                  Chief
               Experimental Licensing Branch


